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*Special thanks to Babylon Village for their continued support of our 

summer golf league. Thank you as well to course superintendent Tom 

Steffan and his grounds crew for providing a beautiful golf course 

each and every year. 

Summer Evening Golf League at 

Sumpwams Creek – Babylon, NY 

Jeffrey Burke – THE SUMP 

LLC,  President 

Chief Organizer 

John Ziegelmeier - VP 

Operations Officer & 

Clubhouse Liaison 


